
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of November 14, 2022 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
None this week! 

 
High Frequency Words: 

   were, our, could, these 
 

Dear First Grade families,  
 
Thank you all so much for your time and for meeting with 
me about your child’s progress so far this school year.  
 
This week we will not have new spelling words or spelling 
homework. We will review digraphs for spelling in class. 
Today we took our spelling test from last week, which will 
count as a classroom grade. We will also take our Chapter 
4 Math test this Thursday. 
 
Please join us this Thursday from 6-7pm for our HLA 
Family Potluck! You will earn two volunteer hours for 
bringing a dish and attending the event. Don’t forget a 
serving utensil and the recipe. We look forward to 
celebrating with you ! 
 

Have a great week, 
     Ms. Martinez  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading Menu- due on Nov 28th 
 
Spelling Menu-  none this week J 
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 

* There are several volunteer opportunities  
this week that are available, please email me if 
you’re interested!  
 
* Students are required to bring a healthy 
snack and water bottle each day. 
 
*Would love to have extra goodies in our 
treasure box. Dollar store items and/or gently 
used items are greatly appreciated! 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
• Nov 17th- Family Potluck 
• Nov 17th- Chapter 4 Math Test 
• Nov 21st- Thanksgiving Break begins 

 

Please ask your child about: 
• Health- none last week due to hurricane 
• Art- Finish oil pastel mountainscapes 
• WOW (Word of the Week)- thankful 

 
 

	
 

	
	
	
		
	

                         

	

	


